
Colebrook Recreation Board Minutes 

Tuesday, February 9, 2016 at 6:30 P.M 

Town Hall in the First Selectman’s board room 

Present:  Tracy Groman, Dan Ward, Greg Gardner, Jennifer Hill, Shayne Young, Kim Janak 

Absent:  Amy D’Amore (excused)  

 

 

1. Public Comment 

No Comments 

 

2. Basketball Status  

Shayne Young gave a basketball update.  Grade 4-6 continues with games every Saturday in Winsted.  

Kids are learning good skills.  Scrimmage against Norfolk.  Grades K, 1, 2 continue with practices and 

drills.  End of season party discussed.  Will order trophies for all of the kids, cost is comparable to 

medallions. 

 

3. Rescheduling Open Gym Night 

To be held on March 4, 6:30-8:30 in the MPR at CCS 

 

4. Ice Skating 

Cancelled, having Open gym night instead 

 

5. Baseball  

Greg Gardner updated on baseball sign-ups, which are slowly trickling in. Discussion about 

participating in Barkhamsted’s opening day ceremony for baseball.  Colebrook is opting out of it this 

year. 

 

6. Misc. 

 Board commented on Carm D’urso’s service to the Colebrook Rec. Board and community alike.   

 Board unanimously accepted Carm D’urso’s resignation. 

 Plaque dedication to Coach Carm was discussed, for his service. A mural was shown by Dan 

Ward of all soccer teams and their signatures.  Board unanimously approved final amount of 

$140 (estimate) to Mr. Ward.  He will supply receipts. 

 Board discussed open seat on committee.  Board unanimously accepted Kim Janak to the 

Colebrook Recreation Committee. 

 Karate update:  Kim Janak shared that both classes are full.  Students are attending from 

surrounding towns as well. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 8:00pm 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Tracy Groman-Co-Chair 

 

 


